
 
Concordia High School 

WINTER Basketball/Wrestling Procedures 
Spectator Guidelines 

 
Concordia follows the guidelines of the City of Omaha Mask Mandate which requires masks to be worn inside 
any public building. 
 

Basketball/Wrestling 
● All attendees are asked to self-screen. Anyone not feeling well, with a fever, dry cough, 

or difficulty breathing should not attend. 
● All spectators are expected to wear a mask covering the nose and mouth at all times. 
● There is a single entrance/exit into the gym for all spectators. 
● Hand sanitizing units will be available for use. 
● 125 fans may sit on each side of the gym. Household members should sit together and remain socially distant 

from other spectator groups. 
● Any one party at a gathering may not exceed eight (8) individuals. 
● Any one party at a gathering must maintain six (6) feet distance from any other party. 
● Attendance at indoor youth extracurricular activities is limited to household members of participants. 

GUESTS: PLEASE BE PREPARED TO GIVE THE NAME OF THE STUDENT PARTICIPANT YOU ARE 
ATTENDING WITH AT THE ADMISSION TABLE TO GAIN ADMISSION.  

● When girls and boys ​JV games​ are ​played simultaneously​, ​only 2 household members per participant​ will 
be admitted as spectators 

● There is no student section seating.  Student spectators must be members of a household of participants. Student 
participants are:basketball team members, cheer team members, dance team members, and pep band members. 
Students must either be seated with their participation group or their household. 

● Restrooms located in the Commons will be used by spectators from both teams. 
● The concession stand will be open. ​Be sure to social distance while eating. 
● Credentialed press and photographers are welcome and will follow the rules of spectators, with additional sideline 

access. 
● Please refrain from congregating in the gym after the conclusion of games or matches.  Guests need to leave the 

building promptly to avoid crowding in the gym or commons area.  
 
 
 
Questions should be directed to Ben Ersland @ Ben.Ersland@concordiaomaha.org 


